Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 7:34 AM

To: ‘AD1-AGC-newcomplaints'

Cc: ‘ad3agc@nycourts.gov'’; 'AD3-AGC-IU@nycourts.gov'; ‘ad2-grv2@nycourts.gov'
Subject: What's happening? -- CJA's Feb. 11, 2021 Attorney Misconduct Complaint vs NY

Solicitor General Barbara Underwood -- & NY Attorney General Letitia James

TO: First Department Attorney Grievance Committee

I have received no response to my below May 19" e-mail to you, including as to the numbers you have assigned to the
complaint.

Haven’t you — by now — sent the complaint to Attorney General James and Solicitor General Underwood for their
responses pursuant to §1240.7(b)(2) and §1240.7(c) of the Appellate Division Rules for Attorney Disciplinary

Matters? And why have you not sent me their responses for reply? Isn’t that the normal and customary

procedure? Also, did you not wish me to appear before the Committee and its investigators pursuant to §1240.7(d)(2) -
or even to be interviewed by your Chief Attorney pursuant to §1240.7(b)(1)?

Please advise without further delay.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

www.judgewatch.org
914-421-1200

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 2:47 PM

To: 'AD1-AGC-newcomplaints' <AD1-AGC-newcomplaints@nycourts.gov>

Cc: 'ad2-grv2@nycourts.gov' <ad2-grv2 @nycourts.gov>; 'AD3-AGC-IU@nycourts.gov' <AD3-AGC-IU@nycourts.gov>;
'ad3agc@nycourts.gov' <ad3agc@nycourts.gov>

Subject: Thank you, etc. -- CJA's Feb. 11, 2021 Attorney Misconduct Complaint vs NY Solicitor General Barbara
Underwood -- & NY Attorney General Letitia James

TO: First Department Attorney Grievance Committee

Thank you for your e-mail, received as | was just about to phone you — as | had on April 30" (212-401-0800, at 9:55 am),
leaving a voice mail message.

Kindly advise as to whether you wish me to send you hard copies of my two supplements (of specifying particulars) to
the complaint, about which my below April 27™ e-mail had inquired — and the numbers you have assigned to the
complaint — presumably two numbers, one for Solicitor General Underwood and one for Attorney General James.

I am available to assist you, to the max, in your investigation, including by answering questions, under oath — and by
replying to such written responses as Solicitor General Underwood and Attorney General James make to the complaint
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